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I support the expansive oversight of ODOC policy and practices detailed in SB1120.  

As a former administrator at ODOC, I believe SB 1120 will also benefit ODOC in the 

same way that a viable grievance system, effective lawsuits by AICs, and an open 

honest dialog with critics benefits ODOC.  ODOC needs to be a learning organization 

that operates in the light.  Most of what ails ODOC, now and historically, is born by 

too much ingrown conspiratorial thinking done in secrecy behind the veil.  So, please 

pass the bill and ask Governor Kotek to restore, empower the ombudsman, and 

make public the Savage Report, 


